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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

We are so excited to finish what has been an eventful year with a number of 

fun and uplifting activities to share with our school community. We ask that 

if you are attending any of the events that you please check in using the QR 

codes around the school. Please don’t hesitate to contact the office should 

you have any questions.  
  
Wednesday 14th December  
Year 6 Farewell and Formal Assembly - 11.00 am - Year 6 students will 

give their speeches and awards will be handed out to students in years 1-6, 

who have shown outstanding effort and achievement in Literacy, Numeracy, 

PBL and Sport.   
  
Christmas Tree Night – 6pm – 7.30pm - Our P&C will be running a BBQ 

with items for purchase. Families are invited to bring a rug and picnic on the 

grass if the weather is fine. Some free play activities will be provided and we 

kindly ask parents to supervise their children during this time. The students 

will then meet with their teachers to sing some carols and see if we can 

encourage a visit from Santa! Mums and Dads please remember if you would 

like to provide a gift for any children who are attending make sure they are 

labelled with children’s names and ages and dropped into the school office 

any time before 7pm for Santa to deliver.  The Rural Fire Brigade will be 

assisting Santa and a bucket collecting gold coin donations will be circulating 

on the night. 
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DATES TO NOTE 

 
TERM 4 
 
14 Dec – Year 6 Farewell &  

Formal Assembly 
 11 a.m. 
Xmas Tree night  
6 – 7:30 p.m. 
 

15 Dec – Fun Day / Class  
 Party 

 
16 Dec – Year 6 High Tea  

10.30a.m.  
Students finish 

 
19/20 Dec – Staff  

Development Days 
 
 
2023 
 
TERM 1 
 
27/30 Jan – Staff  

Development Days 
 
31 Jan – All Students Return 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Principal:      Jude Voisey 

Ph:           6621 4309  

Fax:            6622 0260 

Mobile No:     
Email:  caniaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                        

 
 

STUDENTS OF THE FORTNIGHT 

We wish everyone a safe and  
happy holiday from all the staff 

http://www.caniaba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:caniaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Thursday 15th - Class end of year POP Parties/Fun Day Water Play! Casual Dress Day!  
Each term we celebrate our class achievements with a POP party. POP stands for Power of Positivity and 

students enjoy some delicious POPping treats and a movie of POPular choice and just generally have a 

POPping good time! This Thursday we will hold our final POP parties for the year. Students may bring a 

pillow, a plate of food to share and as a special treat they will be able to bring their swimmers, towel and a 

rash vest or tshirt for Water Play Activities organised by Fitness Kids.   

 

Friday 16th – Last day of school 2022 - Last day of school for all of our students. We will be playing 

board games and completing end of year tasks. NO CANTEEN so please bring lunch and recess. 

Uniforms please except for Year 6 students who will be dressed up in smart casual to attend their High 

Tea with Miss Vidler.  
  
School Academic Reports 2022 - Students will bring home their school reports for Semester 2 today. 

Please make an appointment through the office if you would like to discuss any aspect of your child’s 

report.  
 

(PBL) Positive Behaviour for Learning Focus - Be Safe, Be Fair and Be a Learner in All Settings  
All students are encouraged to make behaviour choices that are safe, fair and responsible in all settings.   
  
P and C - A great big thank you to our P & C committee for providing important feedback, raising funds 

to support our students and of course running the canteen each week. We are so grateful for your work. 

Please parents, grandparents and friends, take a moment if you haven’t already completed the P & C 

survey link on Class Dojo. Our P & C would really appreciate the support.   
  
A final note - Ms Voisey sends her best wishes for an amazing last week of school and all staff join 

together to wish our students and their families a safe and happy Christmas break. We look forward to 

seeing you all in 2023.  
  
 

Wednesday 

14th 

December 

 

Year 6 and Formal Assembly - 11.00 am Year 6 students will 

give their speeches and awards will be handed out to students in 

years 1-6, who have shown outstanding effort and achievement in 

Literacy, Numeracy, PBL and Sport. All students 

Christmas Tree Night – 6pm – 7.30pm This is a lovely tradition 

at Caniaba PS where P&C run a BBQ, we sing carols and have a 

special visit from Santa! Please check the special note at the end of 

this newsletter. All students 

 

Thursday 

15th 

Class Celebrations - POP Party, Fitness Kids Activities. All 

students 

Students will need to bring: 

* swimmers, towel and a rash vest or t-shirt for Water Play 

Activities  

 

Friday 16th Year 6 Farewell High Tea – Summerland House Excursion 

Year 6 students  
 

 

Regards, 

Penny Sweeney 
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P&C Christmas Tree BBQ Night 
 

Our Christmas tree night next WEDNESDAY 14 DECEMBER will commence at 

6.00pm with a community BBQ followed by Christmas Carols and games. Santa will 

arrive at 7.00p.m.  

 

There will be no pre ordering for this night.  The prices for the BBQ are as follows: 

Sausage Sandwich  $3.50  

Cans of soft drink   $2.50 

Poppers     $1.50 

Water    $1.00 

 

Thank you, Sally 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Roster Term 4 2022 
DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 10 
16th Dec 

NO CANTEEN  

BPL AWARDS 

More 

photos 

from our 

fun day and 

school 

concert to 

finish off 

2022 
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